LAFCO MEMORANDUM

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
105 East Anapamu Street ¢ Santa Barbara CA 93101 ¢ (805) 568-3391 ¢ Fax (805) 647-7647

January 23, 2012
TO: Each Member of the Commission

FROM: Bob Braitman
Executive Officer

SUBJECT: LAFCO Project and Activity Update

This is an informational report. No action is necessary.
This is a periodic report on LAFCO staff activities. The last report was on January 3, 2011.

LAFCO Staff Activities

L. On January 9 staff conferred with Legal Counsel Bill Dillon regarding modifications to
the draft Memorandum of Understanding with the Santa Ynez River Water Conservation
District Improvement District No. 1.

2. Also on January 9 staff participated in a conference call to develop the program for 2012
CALAFCO Staff Workshop that will be held in late April.

3. On January 20 staff participated in the CALAFCO Legislative Committee meeting in
Sacramento.

4. The evening of January 23 staff is scheduled to clerk the Special District Selection
Committee meeting in Buellton and thereafter will attend the monthly Special Districts
Association meeting.

5. The next Commission meeting will be on Thursday, February 2 in Santa Maria.

6. On February 3 staff is scheduled to attend the annual UCLA Land Use Law and Planning
Conference in Los Angeles.

7. On February 7 staff has been requested to attend and speak at the 10™ anniversary of the
incorporation of the City of Goleta.

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.

cC: Bill Dillon, LAFCO Legal Counsel




